
        2011 SR-9 Conclave  
       Participant Registration Form 

 

                 April 15 – 17      Camp Thunder - Gerald I. Lawhorn Scouting Base       Service Lodge – Ini-To 
 

Due Date:   January 22, 2011 (Lodge Winter Banquet) if ordering memorabilia below. For registration without 
memorabilia, due date is no later than March 28, 2011.  A late fee applies after March 28.  Please return this completed 
form with payment (payable to Boy Scouts of America) to your lodge at the address shown below. 
 
Enclose payment (payable to BSA) and submit by the dates listed above to: 
 

  Greater Alabama Council, BSA 
516 Liberty Parkway 
Birmingham, AL  35212 

 
Name:  ______________________________________Age:  ________     Male     Female 
                                       Circle one 
 

Address:  __________________________________ City, ST Zip ________________________  
E-mail:   _________________________________  Phone:  _____________________________  
Please list any dietary or medical/disability needs that we need to know about:   
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
» Please enclose a photocopy (non-returnable) of your current BSA physical form with parts A & C at a minimum. 

  Conclave Memorabilia Pre-Order:   (for use only if submitted by January 22, 2011) 
 
Item             Price each    Quantity   Total $ for each item 

Section jacket patch $6   
Section belt buckle $15   
Section water bottle $9   
Conclave patch $3   
Conclave jacket patch $6   
Conclave super patch $15   
Conclave hat pin $4   
Conclave neckerchief $10   
Conclave lanyard $4   
dConclave hat $12   
Conclave bandana $4   
Conclave t-shirt S, M, L, XL $10 Size Qty  
Conclave t-shirt 2X, 3X $12 Size Qty  
COOSA LODGE CONCLAVE T-SHIRT (INCLUDED IN FEE)   SIZE:_______   

             INCLUDED 

Memorabilia Subtotal = 
(Enclose only if submitting by 1-14-11)  

Participant Fee             +     $ 40 

If submitting after 3-28-2011 -  add Late fee of $18  

TOTAL ENCLOSED =  

 
Please note that some memorabilia require minimum orders.  Therefore, if a minimum pre-order number is not reached, your money will be refunded for items not 

ordered.  Also, many items may be available only as a pre-order, so do not expect that all items will be available in the trading post. 


